To,

Graduate Council Authority

From,

Jane Sebastian
Department of the Pharmaceutical Law

September 5, 2008

Subject: Discussion on the problems of ULM courses

After a detailed review of pharmaceutics courses offered by the science department, the management has found some issues. As the case charged by the students on the faculty of the courses, we would like to inform you about the case date on October 26 2008. We also require all the concern personals to attend the case and provide necessary information for the company as well as the concerned people.

The management is also asking a copy of the documents and files that give information on the course details. As the management is very strict about this process, we would like to see accurate information and feedback from the concerned faculty.

For any further clarifications or queries, you can contact Simon, the management officer.

